
Monday, 

November 5 

7:00-9:00 p.m.
Our Lady of Perpetual 

Help Parish, 13 Brower 

Drive, Sherwood Park

Catholic Education:

Why Should I Care?

TIMELY TOPICS

• Why do we have two 

school systems in Alberta? 

• Why does the Catholic 

Church seem to have 

“pride of place” among 

other Christian and non-

Christian faith groups?

• How is Catholic education 

different from that in the 

public school system?

• Why should I care? 

Join our panel of experts to 

learn more about Catholic 

education in Alberta and what 

you can do to help preserve it 

for future generations.

Panelists:

Archbishop Richard Smith, Catholic 

Archdiocese of Edmonton

Dean Sarnecki, Executive Director, 

Alberta Catholic Schools Trustees 

Association (ACSTA)

Anna Loparco, Partner, Dentons

Canada LLP, ACSTA legal counsel 

Paul Corrigan, Assistant 

Superintendent, Elk Island 

Catholic Schools, Division 

Principal of Faith & Wellness 

Formation

For information, contact:

Pat at 780-467-5470 

or pat@olph.ca


